
 
 ORDER OF SERVICE 

 -May 19, 2024- 
 
 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship  
    Congregational Singing 
 Here In This Place (VT 10) 
 Step By Step 
 Your Love Is amazing (VT 96) 
 I Know Not Why God’s Wondrous Love (VT 590) 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
     Congregational Singing 
     Children’s Story     
     Scripture Presentation: Acts 2:1-4; 1 Cor. 12:1-13 
     Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song: Summoned By The God Who Made Us (VT 1) 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

Prelude:  Jana Gingerich 
Worship Leader: Kiara Yoder 
Song Leader:  Jana Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Karen Kropf 

Ethan Epp—Canby Youth Baseball Game 
Monday, May 20, 6PM.  Contact Bre for field location  
(brean.epp@gmail.com) 
 
Dylan Bomar—North Marion Youth Baseball Game 
Thur. May 23, 6PM, NMHS JV Baseball Field 

In Prayer: 

As the school year begins to wrap up, we pray for students of all 
ages, and give thanks for teachers, faculty and staff at all educa-
tional levels.  May they be encouraged by the anticipation of a 
summer break but also find strength and stamina to finish the 
weeks ahead with enthusiasm. 
 
Pray for the staff of Drift Creek Camp as they work on final  
preparations and look forward to a busy summer camp, which 
begins June 14. 
 
Pray for a reduction of conflict, injustice, and violence in our 
world.  For the situations in Gaza, Ukraine, and around the globe, 
Lord, we pray for Your peace to fall. 
 
 

ZMC Youth—Sunday, May 19, 6-8pm:  Hot dogs, s’mores and  
        yard games at Bomar’s (3734 5th St. Hubbard)   
Call Steve at 559-286-9057 if you have questions. 



Sunday: 
 8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service 
11:30am    Bridging Cultures Fundraiser 
6:00pm    Youth gathering at Bomar’s (see back page for details) 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am      Bible Study via Zoom 
Worship Schedule: 
May 26:  Pastor Steve preaching 
June 2:  Pastor Steve preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week: Karen Kropf, Nancy Histand 
Next Week: Mary Masingila, Jenna Oyer 
Budget Report:  Offering 5/12/24: $1,385 

The Oregon Mennonite Relief Sale will be held in Albany on  
Saturday, October 12.  Shops are beginning to gather items for this 
event:     
     Sew Much (formerly known as Marta’s Haus): Fabric pieces 
preferably at least 18”x22.”  Notions and accessories but no large 
quilt frames. Contact Joan Steininger at 360-335-5539 for donation 
logistics.   
     Menno Marketplace: hand-crafted items made from fabric, 
wood, pottery, yarn, paper, etc.  Packaged food items are also  
desired such as maple syrup, honey, coffee beans, or specialty jams 
and sauces.  Please donate elsewhere your garage-sale type  
items—Menno Marketplace is focused on hand-crafted items.  
Items can be donated up to 1 week prior to the relief sale. Contact 
Trudy McKinnell, (mckinnel.trudy@gmail.com) or  
Debbie Pauls, (debbiepcde@gmail.com) 

The Anabaptist Community Bible is now available for pre-order.  
Celebrate 500 years of Anabaptism with this study bible featuring 
commentary from Anabaptist scholars, biblical insights, and  
marginal notes.  The Anabaptist Community Bible uses the  
Common English Bible translation.  Visit mennomedia.org for 
more information or to order. 

Bridging Cultures invites you to their Family Fun Day spring 
fundraiser event from 11:30am-1:30pm here at Zion. 

Drift Creek Camp is currently looking for donated items prior to  
the beginning of summer camp.  Contact Jenna Oyer 
(jmboller4@gmail.com) to make arrangements for donations. 
 Ace bandages, regular bandages (various sizes), anti-itch 

cream/ointment 
 Unexpired epi-pens 
 Safe-edged lids of all sizes from canned goods (for crafts) 
 Read-aloud books and miscellaneous Lego pieces 
 Colored duct tape and face paint 
 Hammocks and a Tether ball 
 
DCC is also in search to hire up to 3 new caretakers by the end of 
this year, but preferably by the end of summer.  If you know  
anyone who might be interested in this role, reach out Jared or 
Jenna Oyer, Kristin Oakes, or Kevin Hockman-Chupp (DCC Board 
members) 

The Worship Commission and Music Committee are “spring 
cleaning”.  Extra songbooks and hymnals are available for free in 
the Sanctuary foyer.  Also, we will rehome the organ to anyone 
who is interested.  Contact Pastor Jana. 

PLEASE NOTE:  PGE will shut off power to the church facility 
on Monday, May 20 from 8am—3pm in order for Elemental  
Energy to connect the solar power. 


